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I have been an ANZAM member since 1996 as both an Associate Member (as a Doctoral 
student) and a Professional member and served on the ANZAM board for the last 4 years as 
a Queensland representative.  During those four years, I have chaired the Membership 
Committee and served on both the Research Committee and the Education Committee.  I 
participate in the annual Conference as a participant and a reviewer each year.  In 2004, I 
served as a Stream Chair for the Organizational Behaviour stream at the ANZAM annual 
Conference and I have participated in the ANZAM Doctoral Consortium for the last 4 years 
by doing presentations and commenting on students’ work.   
 
While ANZAM has had much success in providing services to Doctoral students, I consider 
that there is still much to do in providing outreach to Early Career Academics to enable their 
careers to develop to their full potential.  Similarly, the ANZAM Conference each year has 
provided an outlet for research with the quality of that Conference improving significantly 
over the last decade.  I would seek to enhance the professional development opportunities 
within the ANZAM Conference to broaden its contribution to our members.  Finally, at a 
broader level, I would seek to ensure that both members and institutions are gaining value 
from their membership by providing a broad range of professional development opportunities 
and by providing a range of resources for ANZAM members that would enable them to 
develop their careers.   


